
 

 

North West Regions Group 
Piccadilly Gate 

Store Street 
Manchester 

M1 2WD  
 

Mr Antony Hughes 
The Harmony Trust Ltd 
       

 Date: 8 December 2022 

 

Dear Antony                                                            

RE: RECENT POSITIVE OFSTED OUTCOMES  

I wanted to congratulate you on the recent positive Ofsted outcomes at Village 
Primary Academy, Ash Croft Primary Academy and Alt Academy. I know the 
hard work and relentless pursuit and sustaining of improvement, which goes 
into this.  

I can only imagine how proud you and the team must be feeling. It is fantastic 
to hear how the trust has created a great learning environment for its pupils, 
including the development of an ambitious and well-planned curriculum and 
the opportunities provided as part of ‘The Harmony Pledge’.  

Thank you for all the effort that you, the academy staff, and wider trust board 
have made into securing such transformational improvements in securing not 
only better outcomes, but improved life chances for pupils within the trust.  

Please pass on my warmest congratulations.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
VICKY BEER CBE 
Regional Director, North West Regions Group 


